Dr. Schmiesing

Celina City Schools 585 E. Livingston St. Celina, OH 45822

June 4, 2019

Dear Dr. Schmiesing and Celina Board of Education,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from Assistant Principal at Celina Primary School as of July 31, 2019.

Thank you for the opportunity to work with so many great individuals to help impact the lives of children. I am appreciative of the relationships and experiences I have gained during my time at Celina Primary School.

Sincerely

Kelli M. Thobe